
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cannindah Resources Limited (Cannindah) is pleased to announce that Minjar Gold have completed 

the second batch of ore haulage from the Piccadilly project and commenced processing on Tuesday 

the 20th of February 2018. Funds from the ore sale are expected to be received within 15 days of the 

completion of processing. 

 

 
For further information, please contact: 

Tom Pickett 
Executive Chairman 
Ph: +61 7 3357 3988 
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